
October 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim Koepke 

HSB-4 

525 Portland Ave. S. 

Minneapolis, MN 55415 

 

Dear Mr. Koepke: 

 

Per your request by fax on October 15, 1996, I have enclosed a copy of FBI document number 

124-10144-10086, dated December 1, 1966. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure  


